Washington Energy Committee Minutes

March 20, 2015

Present: Al Krygeris, Andrew Hatch, Johanna Young

Scott Chausee has stepped down from the Committee but still would like to be involved as a
Washington Warm Neighbor. The Committee thanks him for his service.

Discussed and approved February minutes.
Old Business:

e Aland Andrew will attend the Local Energy Conference coming up this weekend. Al will go to a
session on benchmarking and Andrew will attend one on utilities.

* The Eversource representative, Anne, still has not gotten back to the Committee about
retrofitting lighting in Camp Morgan Lodge.

* Discussed the possibility of community energy and Andrew mentioned an example in
Peterborough.

* Rob Schultz of RECOVER got back in touch with Andrew and Andrew emailed back. He offered to
meet Rob in White River Junction before attending one of the WEC meetings here

* No new inquiries thus far for Washington Warm Neighbor volunteers.

* Thereis a new welfare officer, Diane Belcastro. The WEC plans to reach out to her for referrals
for the Warm Neighbors program.

* We will look more carefully at the Master Plan Chapter on energy and discuss it at our April
meeting.

* The next WEC meeting will be on April 9™

* Andrew will plan to attend the WCC meeting in April.

* Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted by,

Johanna Young



